
March 26, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R.Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, S.C. 29201

I live on Victory Street, Columbia, S.C. 29204. I am writing you in hope that you can help our street.

We have reported a house on our street 1412Victory Street which we believe is a drug house to
RichlandCounty and City of Columbia Police Department. Nothing has been done, so that leadsme to
believe someone is getting a payoff to ignore this house. Carsgo in and out the driveway, all night and
all day, staying no more than 10 minutes at a time.

I am not giving you my name or address, because I am afraid of repercussion. I would appreciate it if
you would check this out. SinceI havevoted for you twice, I feel in my heart you will not let our street
down.


